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December 7, 2021

Dear Parents,

Wolf Branch School District is eligible for federal funding for public schools through Public
Law 874 Impact Aid.  Public schools, such as Wolf Branch, have very little access to federal
funds.  This is our opportunity to bring some of our tax dollars back to our school.

We receive P.L. 874 funds for all active military personnel and civilians who work on federal
property.  It is important that all parents who have children in the district complete the survey.
We will evaluate each form against the 874 guidelines.

We need your assistance to maximize the educational dollars coming into our school.  It is very
important that you complete the survey form attached to this letter and return it to school
by Friday, January 21, 2022. For your convenience we’ve enclosed a self stamp
address envelope.  The survey date is December 3, 2021.

Thanks for your time and assistance.

Mr. Scott Harres, Superintendent
Wolf Branch School District #113

www.wbsd113.org


